Corderq, Gllbert EMNRD

SEN , Rk R s D R e e R e D
Frorn _ Cherry, TraC|e J, <TJCherry@BassPet Com>

Sent Wednesday, October 26, 2016 12:38 PM

To: Cordero, G|Ibert EMNRD

§ubjeffz Letter of Violation

good fternoon Mr. Cordero.

14"

You had sent a Letter of Violation dated Ju|y 26, 2014 for BOPCQ’s Big Eddy Unit wells #248H (30-015-40714) & #249H
(30-015-4q715) for no well sngns on Iocatlon The issye has been corrected proper signage has been placed at each well.
This !'1as been done for a while but | neglected to mform you.

If you have any questions or need any additiona! information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you...Tracie Cherry

Tracie J Cherry
Regulatory Analyst

BO?CQ, L.P.

P.O. Box 2760

Midland, Texas 79702
Office - (432) 683-2277

NQTF No }[ees were killed in the sending p[ this message, however a large number of electrons were terribly inconvenienced.
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